VENNESSELE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

Andrew Jackson State Ollice Bldg
502 Deaderick Street. 4" Floor
Nashville, TN 27243-0001

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room
November 16, 2022 on November 16, 2022 at 2:11 p.m.

Angela F. Collins

Cahill Gordon & Reindel LLP
1990 K Street N.W., Suite 950
Washington, DC 20006-1181

RE:  Docket No. 22-00055 Notification of Global Tel*Link Corporation Name Change to add
Assumed Name “ViaPath Technologies”

Dear Ms. Collins,

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that Global Tel*Link Corporation has
added the assumed name “ViaPath Technologies.”

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the Commission will
update its records to reflect the new company name. No further action is required on your behalf

and the Commission will close this docket.

Sincerely,

P4l 1. F ol

David Foster, Director
Utilities Division
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